
From: Sandy Thompson
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Comment in Support of POP 108
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 9:14:22 AM

Please fully fund the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife’s Water Quality/Quantity Program – POP 108
The Governor's Recommended Budget does not currently include funds for instream flow positions, but I oppose
any cuts to ODFW’s Water Program, which is already unfunded.
We all know there are increasing pressures on our state’s water resources; so POP 108 is more important than ever.
Support water, which is life.
Thank you,

--
Sandy Thompson,
Bend, OR
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